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From the desk of 

x
General Secretary

 After a thorough review of the Covid situation and discussion with ILPA (the organizing partner) time to time, the Kolkata
LEXPO – XXXXI has been planned to be organized at Kolkata Ice Skating Rink from 8th to 16thJanuary’ 2021.38 no. of stalls
will be there, out of which 8 stalls will be of 12 sq. mtr. and 30 of 9 sq. mtr. Around 10 stalls have been booked so far at
present.

Members of ours & other associations and quality leather goods manufacturers, traders are exporters are welcome if they
are interested to participate in the fair.

 The Siliguri LEXPO – XXVI was proposed to be organized at KanchanjungaKriranganadjacent Ground, Siliguri from 26th

December’2021 to 10th January’ 2022. Provisional allotment of the ground was obtained a few weeks back. The competent
authority for ground allocation has informed us that due to some unavoidable circumstances the ground is not available
for the aforesaid period. Still the discussion is going on for the next possible period to organize the event, which is
subject to be approved by the Executive Committee.

However, latest progress and status report regarding organizing both the proposed fairs will be informed in due course.

It is proposed that the above will be organized by our association on Friday the 14th January’ 2022 as usual.

The details of the programme will be communicated in due course.

It is proposed that the above will be organized by our association on Wednesday the 2nd February’ 2022 as usual during India
International Leather Fair 2022 at Chennai. Last year it was organized on virtual platform due to COVID situation and this time It
is under consideration whether it can be organized physically, if the IILF 2022 is going to be organized physically.

The details of the programme will be communicated in due course.
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Members want to have the hard copy of JILTA every month or any particular issue, kindly inform
us by email or post, whichever is convenient.

In case we do not receive any communication from you for a hard copy, we will continue sending
e-copy of the same to your email id available with us. You may please verify your email id with our
office at the earliest.

An official  namely and a namely
has been launched for sharing the activities of our Association since

November’ 2020 and July’ 2021 respectively.

You may find all the Lives / Video recordings of different Seminar, Symposiums & Webinars on both of
these social medias along with our website  time to time.

You are requested to kindly do  & the YouTube Channel and ’ the FaceBook
Page to get regular updates on the activities of our Association.

Members are requested to :-

a)  Kindly inform us your ‘E-Mail ID’, ‘Mobile No’, ‘Land Line No’, through E-Mail ID:
admin@iltaonleather.org or over Telephone Nos. : 24413429 / 3459. This will help us to
communicate you directly without help of any outsiders like  Postal Department / Courier etc.

b) Kindly mention your Membership No. (If any) against your each and every
      communication, so that we can locate you easily in our record.

Faculties, Research Scholars and students of various Leather Institutes may wish to publish their
Research / Project papers in an Article form in this monthly technical journal, JILTA.

Interested author may sent their paper (in MS Word format) along with a PP Photograph and
Contact details like Email, Mobile etc. to our email IDs : admin@iltaonleather.org /
jiltaeditor@gmail.com




